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2024 SK Provincials TKD Championship Letter of Intent 

September 14, 2024 
 
Dear Grandmasters, Masters, Instructors, Coaches, Referees and Parents; 
 
Re:  2024 Saskatchewan Provincial Taekwondo Championship – Melville Sask on Nov 23, 2024  
           
The updated information will be on the website in late September, as soon as we fine tune this year’s 
version of the On-Line registration.  
 
We have one main host Hotel.  This is the “Sigma Inn & Suites” just 10 minutes from the venue, across the 
street from MC Donald’s/ Tim Hortons on Hi-way SK-10.  Use booking code “Taekwondo Provincials” for our 
special rate. A block has been set aside until November 1, 2024.   
 
There are numerous other hotels available in Melville as well as in Yorkton. Yorkton is just a 20 minutes’ 
drive from the venue. Please Google for information and prices that suit your needs.  Please book early on 
account of the many different activities booked for Yorkton that quickly fill the available vacancies.  We 
would suggest that you book hotels by mid to late October. 
 
For Kyorugi, we will offer Single Elimination competition format with the new “Best of 3 Rounds Decision” 
for all colored and black belts, we know this will assist the instructors and athletes in their goals to acquire 
experience for the developing athletes.  Unfortunately, we will not allow Black belt juniors to enter both 
the Junior and Senior division.  They will have to choose one or the other.  The Recreational Poomsae 
competition will be a head to head competition with a double elimination option.  This format proved to be 
very popular in past Poomsae competitions.  Black Belt Sport Competition Poomsae will be scored and 
announced as per WT Rules and KPnP Scoring System.  Black Belts must choose “Rec” or “Sport” not both.  
The “both” option is for Kyorugi plus a Poomsae option.  
 
All Athletes, except for Blackbelts, will be scored with Daedo judges clickers only.  This group will need to 
also bring your own WT Approved head gear, Hogos and instep protectors.  We plan to utilize Daedo 
electronic PSS scoring and Daedo E-head gear for the black belts only.  You need to bring your own Daedo 
E-Socks.   
 
Entry forms and entry fees must be received in Melville before Noon Sunday November 17, 2024.  We are 
trying on-line registration and payment this year or you will make an E-transfer to melvilletkd@gmail.com 
with the password “provincials”.  Those registration instructions to follow soon in the official information 
package.  All late entry forms will be subject to an additional $20 late registration fee.  Please ensure that 
all data is complete and accurate.  Incomplete or grossly inaccurate data will be considered for the late fee.   
 
Weigh-ins will be conducted on the night of November 22nd, timing will be announced soon on the 
provincial tournament website. There may be random weigh-ins on Saturday at Venue.   
 
A meeting of coaches if required is scheduled for Saturday morning to explain how our event will proceed 
so that your competitors can be informed of the staging process.  Confirm this on Friday Evening at Melville 
Taekwondo on CN Community Centre. 
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2024 SK Provincials TKD Championship Letter of Intent 

A Referee committee will be selecting and overseeing the judges and referees to be used throughout the 
day by the Sask Provincial Referee Committee. Please register on-line, email Master Susanne Mitchell at 
susanne_m11@hotmail.com or fill out and return the form for those interested in officiating.  The referee 
committee chairman will assign you to teams for rotation between judging and rest.  Assigned referees and 
corner judges will receive free meals and an honourarium.   Master Susanne Mitchell is tentatively planning 
to host a Referee Seminar on November 22, 2024, but this still needs to be reconfirmed. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Ariel Alfelor- Tournament Director 
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